
 

 
 

May 2021 
 
Dear Applicant 
 
Assistant Headteacher - Full Time  
(Required from September 2021) 
 
Thank you for your interest in the above position.  The closing date for applications is Midday on 
Thursday 20th May and interviews will take place in the week commencing 24th May. 
 
To assist you in your application, the following is enclosed: 

• Person Specification 

• Information about the school, Trust and continuing Professional Development  

• Application Form 
 
The Redhill Academy is part of the Redhill Academy Trust http://www.redhillacademytrust.org.uk/.   
A relentless focus on securing excellent academic outcomes for all of our students is the core 
purpose of our academy. We provide high quality teaching for students aged 11-18 in an academic 
and social environment that both inspires and enthuses. The Redhill Academy was judged to be an 
‘Outstanding’ school by Ofsted in 2009 and then again in 2013.  
 
This school offers extensive and thorough CPD to all teaching staff through the Teaching School 
Alliance that we lead: https://www.redhilltsa.org.uk/. 
 
If you would like to be considered for the post, your application should be returned to 
N.Thornley@theredhillacademy.org.uk or The Redhill Academy, Redhill Road, Arnold, Nottingham, 
NG5 8GX and consist of: 

• A fully completed application form  

• A letter which states clearly: 
- Your reasons for applying 
- Your professional experience and evidence of impact which prepares you for this role 
- How you could contribute to further raising levels of student achievement at the Redhill 

Academy. 
 
The academy is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people. 
The post is subject to an enhanced DBS check. 
 
If you need any further information or would like to visit the school please do not hesitate to contact 
me via email at N.Thornley@theredhillacademy.org.uk  
 
Finally, I would like to thank you for your interest in the Redhill Academy and look forward to 
receiving your application. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mike Hardy 
Headteacher 
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